
 
STATE ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT 

 
Determination of NonSignificance 

 
 

9/16/21 

 Lead agency: City of Woodland 

Agency Contact: Melissa Johnston, johnstonm@ci.woodland.wa.us, 360-225-7299 
 
Agency File Number:  SEP 21-009 

 
Description of proposal: Project entails trenchless crossing of railroad tracks at Davidson and W. 
Scott to install casing and waterline crossing at each location. 

 
Location of proposal: W. Scott & Davidson Railroad waterline crossings 

 
Applicant: Kathryn Myklebust, Engineering Aide, myklebustk@ci.woodland.wa.us, 360-225-
7999. 

 

City of Woodland has determined that this proposal will not have a probable significant adverse 
impact on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 
43.21C.030(2)(c).  We have reviewed the attached Environmental Checklist and critical areas 
checklist, and site plans. This information is attached and available from 
johnstonm@ci.woodland.wa.us . 

 
This determination is based on the following findings and conclusions: 

 
Stormwater will be managed throughout construction and the proposed improvements are for 
existing railroad waterline crossing. 

 
This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2) and the comment period will end on October 6th.  

Responsible Official: Melissa Johnston, (360) 225-7299, www.ci.woodland.wa.us  
 

 
Signature   

(electronic signature or name of signor is sufficient) 

 
 
Date    9/16/21  

 

Appeal process: No administrative appeal. 

 

Community Development Department 
Building | Planning | Code Enforcement  

P.O. Box 9, 230 Davidson Avenue 
(360) 225-7299, www.ci.woodland.wa.us   
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